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PIA Committee

From: Marcy Martin <martinpeaks@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, November 05, 2016 1:52 PM
To: PIA Committee
Subject: PIA-61

Alcohol should be banned from all County parks.  Especially the North Shore.  People are drinking on 
the beach as early as 6:30am.  By 5:00pm there are large drinking parties at all North Shore 
parks.  Results no parking, urination everywhere, drunk driving.  If Paia Town businesses have to 
abide by county alcohol rules, the county should have to as well.  I had to call 911 not long ago 
because an under age drinker blacked out to the point of being limp.  A male stranger was carrying 
her. I was worried what he would do with her.   


